
                                                                            
 

Lead Teacher Food and Nutrition MPS/UPS (+TLR 2B £4784) 
 

Required for 1st September 2022  
 

The College 
The Hathershaw College is a very successful and oversubscribed 11-16 Academy within the Pinnacle 
Learning Trust, which consists of ourselves, Oldham Sixth Form College and Werneth Primary School.  
We are also well located with good public transport links and excellent access to the motorway network.   
 
Ofsted inspected the school in November/December 2021 and we have retained our good status.  I 
would advise you to read the excellent report before applying. 
 
“Pupils behave sensibly around the school and in lessons.  They are respectful to other pupils, staff and 
visitors.” 
 
“Staff value the steps that leaders have taken to ease their workload and support their well-being.” 
 
Source: Ofsted report 2021 
 
The Role 
We are seeking to appoint a Lead Teacher of Food and Nutrition, initially on a fixed term contract to 
cover a maternity leave.  Food is delivered as part of our key stage 3 Design and Technology 
curriculum, with GCSE Food and Nutrition being a popular option choice at key stage 4.  The successful 
candidate will be expected to lead food and nutrition provision across both key stages leading both 
specialist teachers and others in the team who are required to teach the subject at key stage 3. 
 
The Person 
We are looking for someone who is an effective leader, a good teacher and someone who cares about 
the progress that students make.  Please take the time to read the information about the faculty as you 
would be joining a great team of colleagues. 
 

Should you wish to apply for the post, please complete the online TES application form and include up 
to two pages of supplementary information about what you would bring to the role based on your 
experience or training to date.  
 
If you want to know more about the roles, please contact Vicki Sainsbury, PA to the Principal, on 
vs@hathershaw.org.uk  
 

The Hathershaw College is responsible for safe recruitment and promotes the welfare of children. All 
appointments are subject to enhanced DBS checks. 

 
Closing Date: Tuesday 24th May 
Interviews: Thursday 26th or Friday 27th May 

 
Tel:  0161 770 8555 E-mail: vs@hathershaw.org.uk 

 
Principal:  Mr Mark Giles 

 
The Hathershaw College, Bellfield Avenue, Oldham, OL8 3EP 

 

WE TAKE SAFEGUARDING SERIOUSLY 

https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50176494
mailto:vs@hathershaw.org.uk

